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Favorable comment given to Sunmart liquor license request

( KLZA)--No one spoke against or in favor during a public hearing Monday
evening on a request from Hinky Dinky, doing business as Sunmart, for a liquor
license.

Following the brief hearing, the Falls City Council voted 6-1 with Council
member Judy Murphy casting the nay vote to give favorable comment to the
application. Councilman Mitch Merz was absent.

If approved by the Nebraska Liquor Commission, the Class 1-B license will allow
the grocery store to sell beer, wine and distilled spirits.

In other action, the Council approved a bid of just over $14-thousand to have

About Quality Fence install additional fencing at the solid waste facility just
north of the city limits.
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